
City of Columbia 
701 East Broadway, Columbia, Missouri 65201 

 

Department Source: Public Health and Human Services                          

To:  City Council 

From:  City Manager & Staff 

Council Meeting Date:  July 17, 2023 

Re: Correspondence from Board of Health 

 

 

 

This is correspondence from the Columbia/Boone County Board of Health related to opioid 

settlement funds. 

 

 

 

At the request of Janet Thompson, Northern District Boone County Commissioner, the 

Columbia/Boone County Board of Health prepared recommendations for the use of 

potential opioid settlement funds for the Boone County Commission. The Board of Health 

requested the recommendations be shared with the City Council for informational purposes. 

 

 

 

Short-Term Impact: none. 

Long-Term Impact: none. 

 

 

 

Strategic Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Safe Neighborhoods, Secondary Impact: Resilient Economy, Tertiary Impact: 

Not Applicable   

 

Comprehensive Plan Impacts:   

Primary Impact: Livable & Sustainable Communities, Secondary Impact: Not applicable, 

Tertiary Impact: Not Applicable 

 

 

 

Date Action 

 There is no legislative history. 

 

 

 

Staff requests that Council accept the correspondence from the Board of Health. 
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